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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
SUDBURY PLANNING BOARD 

 
 
 
In accordance with the provisions of Article V(F), Section 5.C (Stormwater 
Management) of the Town of Sudbury Bylaws, the Planning Board will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, November 9, 2016 at 7:55 p.m. at the Flynn Building, 278 Old 
Sudbury Road, regarding a Stormwater Management Permit application submitted by ND 
Acquisitions LLC, Applicant, and BPR Sudbury Development LLC, Owner, to subdivide 
Lots 4 & 5 of the multi-phased, mixed-use redevelopment project and construct an 
assisted living facility which will disturb approximately 220,000 sq. ft. of land, including 
approximately 8,500 sq. ft. of land area on slopes ranging from 10% to 20%, on a 
556,094 sq. ft. parcel located at 526 & 528 Boston Post Road, to be accepted as 1 
Farmstead Lane (Assessor’s Map K07-0011 & K07-0013). 
 
Copies of the plan and application are available in the Planning and Community 
Development Office and may be inspected during regular office hours.   
 
Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed application should appear 
at the time and place designated. 
 
 
       Peter Abair, Chairman 
       Sudbury Planning Board 
 
        
_______________________________________________________________________  
To be published in the Metrowest Daily News October 26, 2016 and Sudbury Town Crier 
November 3, 2016. 
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